
SGQG Guild Meeting:  August 9, 2022 

Call to order:  10:03 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  44 members and 2 guests 

Approval of July minutes motioned and seconded. 

Board Reports: 

President:   

Please welcome the Loomis Guild, which are here to display their opportunity quilt.  

.  The bookmarks were a big hit.  Let Patty Carr 
or Penny Dominici know if you haven’t received your comments or prize money for entries that won in the Fair.   

 Mail:  None 

LECTURE:   No lecture scheduled 

Vice President:   

I was approached by Anette Davis.  She wants someone to make her a memory quilt.  Let me know if you’re 
interested and I’ll give you her contact information.   

If you’re interested in having a guild name tag made for yourself, contact me.  I’ll be taking names and the 
cost is $12.00 with a minimum order of 10.   

Community Quilt workshops are scheduled for October and November.  

Treasurer:   
 

 
 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:   

Ordering new membership totes from Nadel.  Motion carried and seconded.   

Guild to display small quilts at Jackson library for the month of September.   

Need a cabinet for back room.   

New Business:    

Barb Haymond is not feeling well and would need a volunteer to take over the food bank until she feels better.   

Sandy Askin said the food bank no longer needs egg cartons.   

Hilde Langlet presented a red show challenge for the upcoming 2023 quilt show.   

Sandy Wagner stepped up for the 2023 quilt show chair position.  Penny Dominici to mentor where needed.   

Show and tell 

Adjourn:  11:50 p.m. 




